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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Wednesday, June 22, 2011 10:37 AM
To: 'Mark Johnson'
Cc: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health
Subject: RE: Chiron-1400 53rd (Chapman Property; RO0003050)

Mark, 

Just a quick note that ACEH has formally transferred oversight of the LOP case to the RWQCB and you in Geotracker 
as of this morning.  Thanks for the background update back on June 8th. 

Best, 

Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 

 

From: Mark Johnson [mailto:MJohnson@waterboards.ca.gov]  
Sent: Friday, April 01, 2011 2:19 PM 
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health 
Subject: Chiron-1400 53rd (Chapman Property) 

 

Mark 
  
I met with the Chiron/Novartis folks.  They are going to move forward with removing Building M (1400-53rd) and 
putting up a new building.  This will involve implementing their RMP for the Chiron Campus that we approved many 
years ago.  It looks like there's some metals in the soil that need to be removed and then we need to address the TPH 
from the tank.  They asked if we could handle it all together.  To do so, it would require you to transfer lead for the UST 
portion over to us. 
  
Please check with Donna to see if this is OK with her. 
  
Thanks and have a good weekend. 
Mark 


